
 

 

 

 
April 18, 2025 
 
 
RE: IFB No. 25-00324, Tide Light Rail Bridge Repairs 
 
Dear Prospective Bidder, 
 
This letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads Transit’s cancellation of the referenced IFB 
No. 25-00324. 
 
No action is required on your part at this time. 
 
Your interest in this solicitation is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fevrier Valmond 
Assistant Director of Procurement 
 
 
cc:  Sonya Luther 
       Dan Detmer 
        
 
 
 


